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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act changes the law for the packaging of vapes to protect the health of minors. (Flesch
Readability Score: 79.5).

Makes it unlawful to distribute, sell or allow to be sold an inhalant delivery system that is packaged
inconsistent with rules adopted by the Oregon Health Authority that are tailored judiciously to the
specific purpose of protecting minors from the negative health effects of unlawfully using inhalant
delivery systems..
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